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1. CMMC Mental Health Week – Today marks the beginning of the 72nd annual Mental Health Week in 

Canada. Mental Health Week is a social change campaign to educate the public and shift beliefs and 
perceptions about mental health. This week we will be taking time to celebrate and lift each other up, 
while leaning into the things that bring us joy. There will be presentations going on in the theatre over 
the week covering many meaningful topics; check with your teachers to see which ones you’ll be 
participating in!  
 

2. Library Behaviour Matrix – We will be celebrating Buckeyes who are following the new behaviour 
matrix in the Library Learning Commons. Throughout the week, students can earn draw tickets for 
Buckeyes' swag or books by following the behaviour expectations. Buckeyes are reminded to be 
considerate and respectful of others and the space while in the library. 
 
 
 
 

3. Youth Aid Society - YAS is working to further diversify the CMMC 
Library. Our aim is to have all students find texts that represent their 
identity and/or culture. Help us by suggesting inclusive texts for our 
library using the following QR code: 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Indigenous Club - Indigenous Club will be meeting in the Outdoor Learning Space today during 
lunch. Anyone interested, Indigenous and Non-Indigenous are welcome to come learn about the May 
11th Powwow and find out how they can be involved. Hope to see you there! 
 

5. TOK Exhibition – Do you have a spare or prep period this afternoon? Are you interested in 
philosophical questions about knowledge? The Grade 11 IB students in the Theory of Knowledge 
classes invite you to check out their exhibition today in the library from 1pm to 3pm. See you there! 
 

6. Indigenous Graduates – Indigenous graduates, all ribbon skirts and shirts must be completed by 
Thursday. Sewing machines will not be available next week. 
 

7. Grad Committee – The Grad Committee is now offering a pizza combo option during pizza sales 
this Thursday!! Get two slices of pizza and a canned drink for only $5!! Individual slices of pizza are 
still $2 and individual canned drinks are $1. All proceeds go towards the Grad Dinner, Dance and 
Safe Grad. See you this Thursday in the tunnel at lunch!!  
 

8. Scholarships – Check out the new scholarship posting on the blog:  
Tadd Leading Change Scholarship/Bursary. 
 
 
 

AND IN SPORTS NEWS: 
 

9. Angling Club – Angling Club will be meeting in Room 14 at lunch on Thursday. Come talk fishing! 
 

10. Grade 9 Badminton – Congratulations to our Grade 9 Badminton team who are this year’s KPAC 
champions! A hard-fought evening of badminton resulted in our team taking 59 of a possible 75 team 
points to nab the banner - finishing first in 4 out of 5 categories. Second place scored 37 team points. 
If you see any of these awesome students, make sure to congratulate them!  


